
PLEASE STOP THIS BILL! Living in a small commuity of Seaside Oregon my entire neighborhood is vaction 
rentals.Our town should have the right to manage and control of license that are issued. There is a 
shortage of long term rentals as well as a shortage of workers (due to the fact no rentals availble to 
people who want to work and live on the coast). My quiet neighborhood is over run by vactaion 
rentals.Its year round here on the coast and it needs to be regulated by the local city and the people of 
our town. Let us decide what is right for our community.  
VOTE THIS DOWN! 
Lisa Tomlinson  
Seaside Oregon 
 


